
After well over 10 years of lobbing our New York Senators and Congressmen, on April 6, 2022, President 

Biden signed the Postal Service Reform Act into law. This should ensure America’s Postal Service remains 

viable for many years to come. The Postal Service Reform Act includes many provisions that the NYRLCA and 

the NRLCA have advocated for years that should allow the Postal Service to achieve financial stability. During 

this year’s annual legislative seminar in May, we were able to meet with Senate Majority Leader Schumer and 

thank him for his never ending efforts to get this postal reform legislation passed in a bipartisan manner.  

 

 

NYRLCA Vice President Joe Westling,  

NRLCA President Ronnie Stutts,  

Senate Majority Leader Chuck Schumer (D-NY), 

NYRLCA President Garry Smith and   

NRLCA Director of Governmental Affairs  

Paul Swartz. 


